
A Concert for Healing 

a free concert to commemorate the 9th anniversary of 
the September 11th attacks in New York and 

Washington, DC 
 

Saturday, September 11, 2010 at 7:30pm 
 

Pebble Hill Presbyterian Church 
5299 Jamesville Road, DeWitt 

 

Featuring the premiere of Christian Imboden's "Mass" 
for 4-part Choir performed by local musicians.  

Also featured will be the works of New York 
composers including Dr. Donald Miller, David Byrne, 

Ernst Bacon, Colton Hubbard, and Cal Hampton. 

 
This concert began as one woman’s response to witnessing 

9/11 and its aftermath in New York City.  It is music’s 
innate power to heal that gives comfort in the present and 
hope for the future.  Please join us as we remember those 

who died, and look joyfully toward the future. 


